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University of Minnesota fellow receives NASPA award
Leah J. Reinert recipient of the Ruth Strang Research Award 
WASHINGTON, D.C. — Each year, NASPA - Student Affairs Administrators in Higher Education recognizes members who are doing outstanding work in the student affairs profession. 
Leah J. Reinert, graduate school fellow and Ph.D. candidate at the University of Minnesota, is the 2016 recipient of the Ruth Strang Research Award from NASPA. 

The award, sponsored by the NASPA Foundation and the Center for Women, recognizes individuals for outstanding contributions to the body of literature concerning women in higher education. This award encourages high-quality research related to women in higher education and seeks to promote research by, for, and about women. 

Reinert’s research, “Silent Strategy: Women Faculty and the Academic Profession,” was selected by judges on the Center for Women Board. The dissertation highlights how silence is integral to the strategies women faculty utilize in their career navigation. The study suggests how women faculty, as well as women working within higher education broadly, are utilizing silence as a way to negotiate their careers toward success and satisfaction. In the paper, Reinert says, “while policies and time have improved the opportunities and environments for women and minority academics, White men maintain dominance in many disciplines and top positions within higher education institutions. Participants in this study have found ways to negotiate their careers for success and satisfaction with and without pushing against the status quo often utilizing silence. However, all feel the importance of being good mentors to the next generation of women academics in effort to prepare them for what lies ahead in their careers and, if possible, make their paths a little easier.”
Reinert will be honored March 14 at Center for Women/Women in Student Affairs reception during the 2016 NASPA Annual Conference in Indianapolis, Ind. She will be awarded $500 and her article will be considered for publication in the NASPA Journal about Women in Higher Education. 

The Center for Women named this award in honor of Dr. Ruth Strang, 1895-1971, author, educator, and recipient of the 1977 NASPA Award for Outstanding Contributions to the Literature of Higher Education, which she received posthumously for her commitment to the advancement of women in higher education and Student Affairs. If you would like to donate to the Ruth Strang award, please visit the Foundation gift site. 
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